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August 5, 2022

New Bedford Conservation Commission

New Bedford Department of Environmental Stewardship
133 William Street, Room 304

New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740

Attn: Mr. Chancery Perks, Conservation Agent

Re: Notice of Intent Revision Request
Building Demolition Project, MassDEP File # SE049-0892
Shoreline Marine Terminal, LLC
26 North Front Street
New Bedford, MA
Pare Project No. 20109.00

Dear Mr. Perks and Members of the Conservation Commission:

After discussions with you and MassDEP on August 4, 2022, it was uniformly decided to treat the NOI refiling
as a Request to Amend the original filing, issued in March 2022, under the MassDEP File #SE049-0892. As
discussed with you, we will notify abutters of the amended NOI filing pursuant to the MassDEP Wetlands
Protection Act and New Bedford Conservation Commission Wetland Ordinance, since the revised plans include
project revisions not reflected in the original filing

Thank you for your assistance. If there are any further questions or concerns regarding this request, please do
not hesitate to call me at 857.208.6980.

Sincerely,
Pare Corporation
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Aaron C. Ting, P.E.
Senior Project Engineer
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cc: Scott Taber, Shoreline
Michael Quinn, Shoreline
Alan D. Hanscom, LSP, Pare Corporation
Lauren H. Gluck, P.W.S., Pare Corporation
DEP Southeast Regional Office
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